
Submitted July 1, 2022 

 

"Auditor’s access to timely information and right-to-audit clause" will do nothing to support an 
actual audit if the auditor's office is not adequately funded to do the job. Reconsider a 0.5% 
allocation of the county's budget to the auditor's office. 

 

Submitted by Andrew R Harbison 


